
 

Bulletin: 33-19 
 
 

TO: All Greenheck Representatives  

FROM: Tony Rossi 
 Vice President, Marketing 

DATE: September 5, 2019 

SUBJECT:    CAPS® 4.30 release, engineer version…Important information 
          that you should know! 
 

 

The upcoming release of the engineer version of CAPS 4.30 (September 23) will include mutually beneficial 
security enhancements. To learn more about these enhancements, 
please watch this short video. 
 

Thanks for viewing, and for your continued sales effort. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

https://vimeo.com/357579455/911924d6a5
https://vimeo.com/357579455/911924d6a5

